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1. Both heating boilers serving the PAC have been repaired and are ready for use next winter.

2. Tri-Dim performed a campus wide HVAC filter change (Merv-13) the third week of March, 497
filters in all.

3. Multiple roof leak repairs were completed in the 700-800 front and rear stairwell, as well as
blister repair of the roof layment.

4. The Football playing field and Lacrosse fields have been treated with herbicide and insecticide
as well as fertilized a second time to counter the heavy traffic on them.

5. The JICHS Facilities Maintenance Dept. has received and processed 71 work orders from March
15th the present.
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Facilities Director, JICHS




